
PAUL WURTZEL 

1688 SUNSET PLAZA DR., Los ANGELES, CALIF. 90069 

May 14, 1980 

Dear Harold and Lil; 

Thanks for your very informative letter. 

It seems that you are very busy(as usual) with 

the new JFK records and work on the King case. 

I am looking forward to meeting Howard Roffman. 

I have read his book and I remember you have always 

spoken very highly of him. If he is working for 

Lucas' Company he is with a very solid concern. 

Universal City is only about 15 min. from me. 

At the present I am no longer with Q.M. Prod. 

After 19 years kt the same place it is a funny 

feeling to out among them again. 

I am sorry to hear of Lil's sciatica trouble 

and happy to hear that your health is a little 

better. 
I misplace the latest Penn Jones newsletter 

but will find it and send it on. He mentions you 

as hopeing you will contribute something to the 

letter to keep it going. 
In case you have misplaced my phone number 

it is (213) 652-0231, for Roffman. 

Best to you and Lil. 

As ever 


